
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  
 
 
AETS Announces Its Relocation Given Lease Termination by the Thunder 
Bay Public Library. 
 
Thunder Bay, ON: (May 9, 2025) - Anishinabek Employment and Training Services 

(AETS) is moving from its locations in both the Waverley Branch and Brodie Branch of 

the Thunder Bay Public Library (TBPL).  

 

There will be minimal disruption of services and programs to the nine member First 

Nations, Job Seeker Clients and Employer Clients.  During the transition, all messages 

can continue to be sent to AETS staff directly or via aets@aets.org and/or by calling 807-

346-0307 or toll free at 1-866-870-AETS. 

 

AETS is planning to open at their new address by June 2nd, 2025, on the third floor of 523 

Algoma Street North, Box 4, Thunder Bay, Ontario, P7A 5C2 and will continue to offer 

services and programs in Suite 210 at 250 Park Avenue within Goods & Co in the former 

Eaton’s Building.  Please note that AETS can accommodate meetings by appointment 

only.  No Walk-Ins until further notice.  More information will be forthcoming. 

 

AETS is a not-for-profit organization and part of a national network delivering Indigenous 

Skills and Employment Training (ISET), representing nine member First Nations in the 

North Superior Region. The organization remains dedicated to its mission of providing 

culturally respectful education and training to employment pathways for First Nation 

Citizens. 

 

-End
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MEDIA CONTACT:  
 
Kaylee Lambert 
Firedog Communications 
Tel: 807-767-4443 
Email: kaylee@firedogpr.com  
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